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To: All Parish Presidents, Treasurers 

CC: London Diocesan Council 

From:  Mary Lappan, London Diocesan Treasurer 

Date:  November 19, 2016 

Greetings to all my League sisters, 

              Did you attend one of the Fall Regional days? If you did then you heard about the new 

reporting system from National. You may be confused about your treasurer's report. That's 

alright. I was confused too until I saw the new report. In my last directive I said we would be 

using the same report as last year but instead we will be using the new report which is very 

similar to last year's report. Each parish president received a package with the reports. The 

treasurer's report is included in this package. There are two sections that need monetary 

figures. On page 4 fill in your donations to the National Voluntary Fund. On page 5 fill in 

your donations to the charities you support. After you have completed the entire treasurer's 

report, please copy pages 4 and 5 only and send them to me. This is all I need to do my 

report. I am including these two pages with this directive and have put my address on the 

bottom. Please send to me by December 15th. 

               I trust everyone has started their 2017 membership drive. Remember to send your 

per capita to National by December 31st. It is also not too late to collect dues for 2016. Our 

Diocesan membership is down approximately 400 members. Where have they gone?  

                Our Diocesan remittance form can be found on our website, <www.cwllondon.ca>. 

If your council is making donations to any of these charities, please send them to me before 

Christmas so they can be deposited before the end of 2016. Any donations received after 

that date will be deposited in 2017. 

                It's hard to believe that next week is the First Sunday of Advent. I hope your 

parish will be holding an Advent Tea and you take the time to participate in one of the 

season's special moments. Have a blessed Advent journey to Christmas. 

              May Our Lady of Good Counsel continue to bless you and your council. 

Blessings, 

Mary Lappan       798 Cedar Island Drive, Kingsville, ON. N9Y 3W3 

http://www.cwllondon.ca/

